

Date:

9 October 1997

Your Ref.

Our Ref:

4/1312/97TCA/AB/SG

Contact:

Anna Bochnacki

Extension:

2579

Mr D W Stevens Little Gaddesden JMI School c/o Finance Governor 50 Little Gaddesden Berkhamsted Herts HP4 1PL

Direct line: (01442) 228579

Dear Mr Stevens

LITTLE GADDESDEN SCHOOL, LITTLE GADDESDEN

Thank you for notifying this Council of the proposed works to the trees in the playground of the above school.

The trees have been inspected by the Council's Woodlands Officer and I can inform you that this Council wishes to raise no objection to the removal of the two chestnut trees adjacent to the boundary with nos 20/21 Little Gaddesden nor to the pruning of the existing trees within the playground area.

Yours sincerely

Anna Bochnacki
Principal Planning Officer
Planning Department